
 

This week in Nursery 

28th February, 2022 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children continue to learn how to 
share and take turns fairly. They are 
very proud of themselves when they are 
rewarded a sticker or postcard for being 
kind to their friends.  

                            C.L. 
 
The children loved taking part in World 
Book Day and enjoyed sharing what 
character they were dressed up as! We 
enjoyed listening to some funny poems 
and taking part in other ‘World Book 
Day’ activities.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

We have spoken to the children about how important it is to wash their 
hands, especially after going to the toilet and before having our snack.  
              
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
been focusing on the number 2. We 
have thought about what 2 looks 
like and how it can be a 1 and a 1 or 
a 2 and a 0. We also continue to 
enjoy our number songs.   

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘b’. 
We thought of lots of items 
beginning with ‘b’. The children also 
enjoyed taking part in a rhyming 
quiz.  
 

                     U.W. 
 
The children really enjoyed exploring 
the school grounds this week where we 
were looking for signs of spring. We 
found blossom, daffodils, buds on trees 
and we also went to visit our school 
pond.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have had the opportunity 
to use clay, paint sticks and collage on 
our art table, this week.  
 

Special Notices: 
 
Don’t forget, PE is on a Thursday. Children can come to school dressed 
in their PE clothes. Many thanks again for your continued contributions 
in our £1 pot. We really appreciate all you support!  
 


